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Wednesday 17.01.2024 

 
 

Our Amazing Animals Visit 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As part of our animals and their habitats topic I am delighted to inform you on Tuesday 6th February 
we have some very special guests coming to visit Ducking’s and Cygnets class! 
 

‘Our Amazing Animals’ are a unique self-funded sanctuary homing over 100 rescue animals which 

come from a variety of backgrounds and  provide unique animal encounters in an educational 

setting.  

Have a look at some of the animals from the sanctuary here - 

https://www.ouramazinganimalworld.com/  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.00 to go towards funding this visit – the PTA have 

very kindly agreed to contribute towards the cost too. 

Please complete the consent form on ParentApps (which will be sent shortly). Details of payment 

via BACS are below, please use your child’s name and visit as a reference, for example: 

SMITH/Animal  

 

 Account name: SDET T/a Clapham & Patching CofE Primary 

  Account number: 82595060  

 Sort Code: 30-99-93 

 

Please ensure that consent form and monies are received by school no later than Friday 2nd 
February 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs G Almond 

 

Mrs Gillian Almond 
Ducklings Class Teacher 
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